
Please visit our Divine Mercy Catholic 
Parish Facebook page for pictures from 
Right to Read month activities, and the 
Alan St. Jean author visit.

There is a lot of information that has 
went home over the past two weeks. 
Below is a checklist of what needs to be 
returned to the school office:

    2018-2019 Registration Forms                
- registration form
- tuition contract
- scholarship application

  School Dance registration (email attachment)

   
  Flower Fundraiser - starts today and due back by    

Tuesday, April 3rd

  Spirit Shirt order forms - due back by March 28th

Are you VIRTUS certified? If you think you might want to 
drive for any of the end of the year class field trips, don’t 
wait any longer to get certified. Please call the school 
office, or email Mr. Linder for more information.

Important Dates:

March

Fri. 16th - End of 3rd Quarter
- Mass @ 9:15
- Lenten confessions after 

Mass (grades 2-6)
- Stations @ 1:00

Fri. 23rd - Mass @ 9:15
- Stations @ 1:00

Wed. 28th - Battle of the Books 
@ 12:00

March 29th - April 2nd - No 
School - Easter Break

April

Tues. 3rd - Classes Resume

Fri. 6th - Mass @ 9:15
- Spring pictures

Sat. 7th - School Dance from 
7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m. in gym

9th - 13th - Spring Book Fair

Tues. 10th - Book Fair Guest 
Lunch

Fri. 13th - Mass @ 9:15

Mon. 16th - PTA meeting @ 6:30

Wed. 18th - Kindergarten 
screening in the gym @ 8:00 
a.m.
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School Dance


Pictured here are just some of 
the great items that will be 
raffled off at this year’s school 
dance. The school dance is just a 
few weeks away! Please return 
your form along with payment to 
the school office.  Please make 
checks payable to “Divine Mercy 
PTA.” 

Jump for Heart

Thanks to your many generous 
donations, a total of $1505 was 
raised for the American Heart 
Association. Thank you for 
supporting this event, and thanks 
to Mr. Grant for organizing this 
for the students.

Spirit Shirts


We are selling spirit shirts that all 
students (and adults) can 
purchase and wear to the staff 
vs. 6th grade basketball game 
(During our Catholic Schools 
Week: May 7-11). Shirts cost 
$10 each. Please return the 
order form, and make any 
checks out to Divine Mercy 
Catholic School. All orders are 
due by Wednesday, March 
28th. *The PTA is purchasing a 
separate shirt for the 6th graders 
to wear during the basketball 
game.

FRONT BACK




